
 
April 2025 
 
Dear families 

DMP Race for Life 2025 

On Thursday 1 May, Dixons Music Primary will be hosting a Race for Life event for pupils to raise funds for the charity Cancer 
Research UK. Over the last 40 years, cancer survival in the UK has doubled. In the 1970s just 1 in 4 people survived their disease 
for 10 years or more. Today 2 in 4 survive. Cancer Research’s ambition is to accelerate progress and see 3 in 4 patients surviving 
the disease by 2034, and the only way they can continue to do this is with the support of the public.  

On the day, each class will be allocated a time slot to be spent on the DMP field, running, skipping or walking as many laps as 
each pupil can. We are asking families to support pupils in collecting sponsors for them completing their Race for Life; please 
find a sponsor form attached to this letter. Sponsors can be as little or a much as you decide and we ask that all sponsors and 
sponsor forms are brought into the academy on Thursday 1 May, ahead of the event.  

If you would like to find out more information about Cancer Research UK, please feel free to explore the following website: 
https://www.cancerresearchuk.org/ 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss Brown                                                           Miss Collins 
Personal Development Pioneer                       PE Specialist Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 


